
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 6/6/2023 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

The last month the crew has been working on moving power lines on County Line Rd, 

East Elma Hicklin and Summit Rd. the purpose for the temporary relocation (shoe fly) is 

to create proper clearance for the construction equipment for the 3 fish passage 

projects. This has required a couple of outages and once the fish passage projects 

are complete it will require more outages to return things back to normal. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


